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 The Corporation of the Township of South Stormont  

Request for Quotation – 21-2022 Construction of Park Multi-Recreational Trail 

EVB Project No. 22158 

 

Due to the COVID-19 preventative measures, contractors shall provide digital submissions of the 

tender documents by email to EVB Engineering (ian.mcleod@evbengineering.com) until: 

11:00 AM, local time, on Tuesday, August 4th, 2022 

For the Arnold Bethune Memorial Park Multi-Use Path project in Long Sault, ON, which includes 

the installation of excavation, granular, asphalt, culverts and landscaping as further detailed in 

the contract documents.  

 

On the same day, and shortly after the closing time, the tenders will be opened, and the total 

tendered amount will be read publicly. Details of the tender opening will be made available closer 

to the opening date via addendum.  

 

The tender documents and addendum may be obtained from the project Dropbox folder 

commencing on Monday July 18th,2022. Please contact the undersigned to be added to the plan 

takers list and addendum email distribution list.     

 

Project Dropbox folder may be accessed from: 

https://tinyurl.com/Arnold-Bethune-Park  

Each quotation must be accompanied by a quotation deposit in the form of a certified cheque, 

bank draft or bid bond for minimum of 10% of the total quoted amount, made payable to the 

Township of South Stormont. 

 

Quotations are subject to a formal contract being prepared and executed. The Township of South 

Stormont, at its own discretion, reserves the right to accept or reject any compliant or non-

compliant quotation and advises that the lowest or any quotation will not necessarily be accepted.  

 

Questions will be received until end of day August 2nd, 2022 and shall be sent in writing to the 

Engineer. The Township reserves the right to distribute any and all questions (anonymously) and 

answers pertaining to this quotation by addenda. The final addendum, if applicable, will be issued 

on August 4th, 2022.  

 

Engineer: Ian McLeod, P.Eng., EVB Engineering 

800 Second St. West, Cornwall, ON, K6J 1H6 

Telephone : 613-935-3775 x 300 

Email: ian.mcleod@evbengineering.com 
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